
Dear [Mentor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As my apprenticeship comes to an end, I wanted to take a 

moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the invaluable experience I gained under your 

guidance. 

Throughout this journey, I have not only developed my skills but also built a lasting connection 

that I hope to nurture in the future. Your mentorship has inspired me, and I would love to stay in 

touch as I embark on the next chapter of my career. 

If you are open to it, I would appreciate the opportunity to connect periodically, whether through 

emails or occasional meet-ups. Your insights would be incredibly beneficial as I navigate my 

professional path. 

Thank you once again for your support and encouragement. I look forward to staying connected 

and hopefully collaborating in the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


